
Bartram Garden Club President Kathleen Lunman, pictured on the far left, attended the 
Gold Star Memorial Marker installation at Cecil Field in Jacksonville, FL on February 27, 
2021. The marker was erected by FFGC District IV to honor our fallen heroes. 
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On March 13, 2021, members of the Bartram Garden Club helped celebrate the 247th 
anniversary of William Bartram's arrival on Amelia Island by taking part in a guided 
kayak tour of the Egan's Creek marsh led by Amelia Island Kayak Excursions. 


Part of the Kayak crew L-R, Sam Carr, President of the Bartram Trail 
Conference, Marc & Bev Williams, Linda Broadrick, Danny King , Bruce 
Broadrick, Marsha King, Elizabeth Rawson, Claudia & Tim Burningham. 

Not pictured: Jill & Steve Guenther



Out in the Eagans Creek marsh with guide Aaron Bullington, giving a talk 
about the marsh and William Bartram’s travels through the area.


